
 
 

 
 

 
SPL.102/2025 
August 13, 2025 
 
Subject : Notification of Interim Dividend Payment 
 
To       : Shareholders of Supalai Public Company Limited  
         
 
Whereas the Board of Directors’ Meeting of Supalai Public Company Limited No.8/2025 held 
on August 13, 2025, has approved a resolution for the interim dividend payment for the first 
half of 2025 (1H/2025) performance to SPALI’ s shareholders at the rate of 0.55 baht  
per share.  
 
The dividend will pay to shareholder whose name was shown on the record date of August 
28, 2025. The interim dividend payment will be on September 12, 2025. 
 
Please be informed to public accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Siriporn Wangsapar 
 
(Mrs. Siriporn Wangsapar) 
Assistant Managing Director of Accounting and Finance 
 


